THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

November 6, 1936

Dear Amon:

Upon our return to Washington
this morning, I found your letter of
November fourth and also your note of
October twenty-sixth, written from Guam.
You surely had a marvelous trip and I do
wish I could have been with you.

Too bad you couldn't get back
for election but I know you are as
thrilled as we are over the outcome.

With all best wishes and hop-
ing to see you soon,

Sincerely,

NTYPE
Ass ant Secretary

to the President

Amon G. Carter, Fsq.,
Fort Worth Star-Telegram,
Fort Worth,

Texas.
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